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24th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to inform you that on Wednesday 2nd April 2025 we will be having Eid parties in school. 
This special event is an opportunity for us celebrate the joyous occasion of Eid-ul-fitr, which many of our 
families will be celebrating. 

Children can come in their Eid/party clothes or non-uniform on the day. There will be a food donations list in 
your child’s classroom and you can donate something for the parties. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss N Wade 

Head of School 
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